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Corrigendum 
 

BILATERAL COOPERATION 
 

 This corrigendum is issued to: 
 
• Replace in the rows concerning country programme updates for Algeria and Zimbabwe 

and the RMP development for Papua New Guinea in Table 3 the word “Pending” with 
“Defer”.   

 
• Add the following sentence to paragraphs 13 and 16:  “The Government of Germany 

decided to defer the request.” 
 
• In the Project Evaluation Sheet for Region:  Africa following paragraph 29 in the “Project 

Data” section under “Enterprise consumption” and “Project impact” replace the number 
“28 ODP tonnes” with “27 ODP tonnes” and add the following to the section 
“Secretariat’s Recommendations”: 

 
Amount recommended:  US $350,000 
Project impact:  27 ODP tonnes 
Implementing agency support cost:  US $45,500 
Total cost to Multilateral Fund:  US $395,500 
 

• Replace in paragraph 38 the word “Pending” with the following:  “The Fund Secretariat 
recommends blanket approval in the amount of US $350,000 plus support costs of 
US $45,500 on the condition that this would be the final project in the halon sector for the 
participating countries.” 

 
• Replace the word “Pending” in paragraph 44 with “The Government of Germany decided 

to defer this request.” 
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